New Mexico
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Aztec, New Mexico

April 9, 1958

Royal Development Cerporation
616 Central Avenus S.X.

Al dugquergque, New Mexico

Att:r My, H.K. Shillander

Dear Etr:

Reference is mode to your letter of April 5 regarding
acreage dedication to your #1 DoutRit well drilled in
the SE} Section 33-28N-13¥. Eighty-acre spacing has not
been approved for any 61l area in the San Juan Basin with
the exception of the Bisti Lower Gallup Pool. It will

thersfore de necessary that you dedicats only 40 aores to
thies well.

Yours very truly

Kmery C. Arnold
Supsrvisor, District #3
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Roy M. Eidal, Qwner F. O. BOX 1298
H. E. Shillander, PHONE 2-3050
Business Manager 2-5223

ROYAL DEVELOPMENT COMPANY

616 CENTRAL AVENUE S E
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

April 5, 1958

N. k. Oil Conservation Jommission
1000 Fio Brazcs Road
Aztez, New HMexico

Attontion: Mr. Emery C. Arrold
Supervisor, vistrict #3

Gentlemeon:

Replyiny to your letter of Harch 27 concerning
the Rovial #1 Douthit drilled in the SE SE,
section 33, 28N, 13#, We would like to
dedicate 80 acres to this well, rather than
40 acres, and would appreciate your advice

in this respect.

Yours very truly,

KOYAL DEVELOPHENT COMPANY
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H. E. Shillander
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